2014 Chinatown Reunion Announcement

May 8, 2013

Hello fellow reunion attendees.

For those who did not attend the last Chinatown Reunion or have not heard, Gladys Chin
has entrusted me to handle the next reunion. My name is Richard (Dick) Chu. Many
of you may have known my father, James Hing Chu, owner of the Chinatown Pharmacy
and a founding member of the Chinese Community Club (CCC). Ilived in 37 Mott
Street in the late 40's to mid 60's.

We appreciate the fantastic work of the past Chinatown Reunion committee members,
especially Gladys Chin and the late Don Dick. Their concept and vision of this event was
pure genius. [ thank Gladys for the opportunity bestowed upon me. This is a great
honor and hopefully we can continue the excellence of the past.

If you know of any others interested in attending, please have them contact me. More
information on the next reunion will follow.

My email address:

meetinvegas2014@gmail.com



